
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild
Day meeting August 11, 2005

A very short business meeting was held Aug 11 with Denise Allee presiding.
Minutes were approved as printed.

Our prayers go out to Dina in her loss. Information about the visitation and
services was shared and the telephone committee will contact everyone.

Fat quarters were won by Irene Gardner. Next month is 30's fabrics.

Door prizes were awarded and a very quick show and tell was held. The meeting
was adjourned for a field trip to Qwiltz in Bowdon.

Submitted by Karen Campbell, day secretary.


